
Girl Scouts may find some of their customers wish to support their troop’s activities, 
but do not wish to purchase cookies for themselves. Our Gift of Caring program allows 
customers to purchase packages for donation, then Girl Scouts choose local people in 
their communities whom they wish to thank for their service or support with these 
donated cookies.

Virtual donations are also distributed on a council level, all within our council’s 
footprint.  These include military, police or fire, food banks, postal workers, hospitals, 
Red Cross, and more. Girl Scouts are credited for these purchases and troops receive 
troop proceeds as well.

This philanthropy gives our Girl Scouts an 
understanding of the dedication from individuals 
and groups who maintain and sustain 
our communities. 

Gift of Caring
In the 2024 Girl Scout Cookie program, 

Girl Scouts of the Green and White Mountains 

contributed over 21,000 packages of cookies 

to our Gift of Caring program.


